



June 16, 2022

Terry O'Neill
Director of Community Development
City of Hampton
22 Lincoln St.
Hampton, VA 23666

RE: Letter of Support for Changes to Zoning Ordinance – Text: Z20-13

Dear Mr. O'Neill,

On behalf of the Coliseum Central Board of Directors, I write this letter of support for the proposed changes to zoning regulations. We are in favor of allowing new restaurants with ABC licenses to operate until 12:00 AM without applying for a Use Permit. After meeting with City Staff our Board of Directors find the proposed changes more acceptable than the current zoning regulations. In addition, we believe requiring restaurant operators to take more responsibility for troubled patrons will assist property owners in providing a safer environment for their guest.

Coliseum Central Business Improvement District is a 1,900-acre business improvement district representing over 650 business and property owners. Our mission is to serve as the dominant commercial center on the Virginia Peninsula and one of the major commercial centers in Hampton Roads.

Thank you for including our support in your considerations.

Sincerely,

offya Daniels

Président